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Site Report – School Site – January, 2021
To: Superintendent Ty Mase 
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
Meghan Jones led a team in building revamping a small building into Chignik Lagoon’s very own airport 
waiting room! She led a team of two other students and a future LPSD student ;-) to complete her team 
community service project. 

Meghan Jones completed her LPSD graduation requirements and will be awarded a Career Ready diploma!

Though it was on Feb 1, I am going to include in this site report that the BBAHC vaccination team were able 
to administer 40 1st dose Covid-19 vaccinations. The Chignik Lagoon Staff were honored to host the event at 
the school. I’m not kidding, you guys, there were tears from community members at seeing such a gathering 
for the first time in a year.

Personnel 
Personnel are doing well. 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students are progressing well through their standards. Since more than 50% of our students are virtual 
learners, we are relying heavily on technology to deliver instruction. Nonetheless, it is going well.
Technology Progress
All students, 6th grade and up, received new MacBooks. Yay! 

We had a new technology inspector pay us a visit. (see “Chignik Lagoon’s Technology Inspector General”)

Facility Update
Everything is warm and running smoothly. There maaaayyyy be a hole in the preschool wall as we have 
visitors now and again. 

LSAC Activity
We were ghosted for the LSAC meeting on 1/26/21, but that gave Sara and I a chance to touch base with 
Jim. The LSAC rescheduled for 2/2 and had a successful meeting
Volunteer Report
There are no volunteers in the school.
Professional Development
Professional development has been applicable and helpful.
Pupil Attendance
Chignik Lagoon went into the “Red” shortly after coming back from winter break. We had a seamless 
transition to virtual learning, thanks to the technology internet grant. We really appreciate Mr. Luthi’s 
diligent work on that grant.
Student and Staff Safety
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Sara and I feel like the screening process, masks, and social distancing, as well as the cleaning and 
disinfecting protocol, within the school are keeping our staff and students safe.
Subsistence Calendar
Subsistence calendar is working out great.
Other


